
The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Thursday, July 7, 
2022, in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 
 

 PRESENT: JoAnn Clark, Chair 
  Mirchelle Enright, Vice Chair 

   Dennis O’Hara, Secretary 
 

  
The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:35 A.M. 

A moment of silence was observed.   
 
 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on June 2, 2022 
having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed. 
 
 Registrar and Board discussed the June 21, 2022 Republican 
Primary.  All agreed that things ran smoothly for a low turnout 
election. Discussion then turned to concern about the number of 
Officers of Election that were available for this election. 
Registrar asked the Board to recruit from their parties, and said 
he would recruit officers this summer as well. Registrar also cited 
the need for chiefs and said we will have another Chief’s Academy 
before the November election to build leadership capacity.  
 
 Registrar shared a FOIA request with Board that asked about 
certain voting machine functions, ballot paper source, and 
printing contracts. Registrar reported that he could only respond 
to some of the items requested because out voting machines are not 
the brand that can do the functions the FOIA mentioned.  
 

The discussion with the interns was tabled because the interns 
could not make the meeting.  

 
  Board adjourned the meeting after unanimously agreeing to 
meet again at 10:30 A.M. on August 4th, 2022. 
  
                          
 

_____________________________             
                         Dennis O’Hara, Secretary 
 
 
_________________________ 
 
 
_________________________ 


